[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mission Treasurer:

We recently received your ABC Mission Support Form which has listed a designated gift under United Mission Designations (UMD) for International Ministries in the amount of  $        >

Because IM has now reached the maximum support that it can receive in this mission support category for 2013, we are contacting you to request how you wish these funds to be allocated.

You may shift these funds either to UM Basics (UMB) which will support all of ABC ministry, or you may shift them to Specifics (SPC) which will go 100% to International Ministries.

We wish to honor your church’s intent in how these funds are to be used and that is why we are making this extra effort to be in touch with you to ascertain your wishes.

Please fill out a new mission support form for the amount listed above entering it only on one of the two lines listed above so that we will be assured that we are following your church’s intent in the allocation of the funds.

Starting with January receipts, you may resume listing your gifts as a UM designation for International Ministries for the year 2014.

  
